
Dayton High School  
January 23rd, 2019 

Board Report from Principal Ryan Kellinghaus 

• Please help us win the Drones for Good competition.  We are currently in 
1st place among schools from all across the country.  Vote now!   

Contest.edventures.com 

 

• Two new students started Gateway Classes this semester on Jan 14th, 
Seniors Savannah Maxwell and Treyvonne Johnson! 

• 7th grade student David Espinosa will be principal for a day on Feb 1st.  
CARE card drawing winner Braiden Comstock will enjoy an off campus 
lunch at his favorite restaurant, Chipotle, with his favorite teacher Matt 
Elrod and friend Isaiah Lovins on Feb 1st.  

• Join us on Feb 2nd for our Homecoming Dance at the Carnegie in 
Newport! 

• GCSC Bicycle STEM Club grant! 
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